
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

ISSUE 19 |  1st August 2024 

Address: 

123 East Lassen Street Road, Los 

Angeles, California, USA 

 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

 
AUGUST 
Mon 5th Curriculum Day 
 NO STUDENTS 
 
Tues 6th Year 3 Beach Discovery Day 
 
Wed 7th 100 Days of Prep 
 
 Year 4 Beach Discovery Day 
 
Thurs 8th Year 5/6 Beach Discovery 

Day 
 
Fri 9th Fresh Fruit Juice Friday 
 
Mon 12th Science Week 
 
 Assembly led by Year 2 
 11.30am 
 
Tues 13th District Athletics 
 
Sun 18th Rite of Enrolment Mass for 

Year 6 Confirmation 
candidates  
8.45am 

 
Mon 19th Book Week 
 
 Book Week Parade 
 9am 
 
Fri 23rd Book Exchange Stall 
 
Tues 27th Confirmation Family 

Evening for Year 6 
candidates 

 6pm 
 
Fri 30th Father’s Day Breakfast  
 7.45am (tickets essential) 
https://www.trybooking.com/CTVAQ 

Please note change of date 
 

Liturgy 9am 
 
Father’s Day Stall 12pm 

 
SEPTEMBER 
Fri 6th Friday Flow Expo 2pm 
 
Mon 9th Arts Week 
 
Tues 10th  Year 3 Beach Discovery 
 
Fri 13th Year 4 Beach Discovery 
 

Art Show Gala Opening 
 
Sat 14th Art Show 
 12pm-4pm 

 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

As this edition of The Tide reaches you, 40 of our Year 4-6 students will be on stage at the 
Clocktower Centre in Melbourne performing their dance for the Wakikirri Story-Dance 
Festival. This is the first time our school has taken place in this event, Australia’s largest 
performing arts event for schools. It is an incredible opportunity which has been made 
possible through the dedication and imagination of staff members, Carly Finn and Mary 
Hetherington, who have coordinated and choreographed our dance and rehearsed the 
students over many weeks. Special thanks to Carly and Mary, and also to Karyn Sutcliffe and 
Sharee Nash who have allowed us to use their dance studio costumes for the performance. 
The photo below captures the full dress-rehearsal that took place at school on Wednesday 
afternoon and which was enjoyed by all. 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/CTVAQ


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In a fortnight, (Week 6) we will be celebrating BOOK WEEK. The theme this year is “Reading is Magic”. Please note the 
following key events: 

Monday 19 August- book parade on oval. Staff and students are encouraged to dress as a favourite book character. 

Friday 23 August- mystery book exchange stall. Each year we conduct this to raise funds for the Indigenous Literacy 
Fund. We ask all students to donate a new book of their choice. Once these are brought to school, we wrap them and 
students write clues and a blurb about the book on the wrapping. Students are then asked to bring a gold coin 
donation and will select a mystery book. For the stall to run successfully, we would appreciate all student donations of 
a new book, brought to school over the next week if possible. 

More details about BOOK WEEK will be shared next week. 

 

On Monday 5 August all staff will be working on the establishment of School Wide Positive Behaviours. This is a student 
free day to enable this professional development. 

 

God’s blessings for the week ahead,  

 

Susan Ryan 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 

Principal 

 

mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord, You created everything in all its beauty! You created an array of colours for our eyes to enjoy. Thank you for such 
beauty. We ask for You to impart creative skills, experiences, ideas, solutions, and surprises for us today, in order to grow 
in creativity, which is a gift You give us. We Praise You Lord, for your creation and for the “new creation” we are in You. 
We give thanks for all forms of creativity in our lives! Amen. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Booking online 

https://tagparish.com.au/confirmation/ 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScis5gm2EUYPqEcpqVyv7PLa6g7CWki8IsiRyg-uWYBcx-eaQ/viewform
https://tagparish.com.au/confirmation/


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Your head’s not the place to store problems” by Josh 
Pyke sits in our Wellbeing collection of books. This book, 
which replaces human characters with a range of wacky 
different animals, demonstrates to children the 
importance of clearing their minds of worries. The story 
takes readers on a journey inside our heads and shows 
how problems can weigh you down and make your mind 
too noisy. By the end of the book, readers are assured 
that sharing their worries or anxieties out loud with 
friends and family is where those problem thoughts 
belong. Stephen Michael King’s zany illustrations, along 
with the author’s rhyming text, bring an optimistic tone to 
the topic. This book would be a wonderful conversation-
starter about mental health issues and is highly 
recommended, especially for young people who 
experience anxiety. 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 5 August is a student free day. We look forward to seeing all students back on site on Tuesday 6 August. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/CTVAQ 

https://www.trybooking.com/CTVAQ
https://www.trybooking.com/CTVAQ


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following article comes from REAL Schools, with whom we have been working closely this year. It provides a snapshot of a 
form of communication we call ‘positive priming.’ Those of you who attended our Term Two parent evening with Trish Coelho 
may remember the explanation of positive priming. We use it here at Lisieux and this short article gives some tips about how 
you can integrate the same language and approach in the home setting. Let us know if you try it and how it goes! 

https://hubs.ly/Q02H1FgW0 

 

FORUM: Being Seen - Children’s Mental Health in the Digital Age –August 8th 

Neuroscientist, Professor Selena Bartlett (of QUT and the Thriving Minds podcast) is hosting a forum to empower parents, 
educators, clinicians and policy makers. The forum aims to empower you with tools to navigate today’s online world in the 
best way for your child’s mental health and digital literacy. Register for the event here.  

If this forum is of interest you may also be interested in The Lisieux Heads Up Alliance. This parent-led alliance, is a grouping 
together of families who are concerned about the harmful effects of social media and smartphones on our children. Our 
initial group of 12 parents are in the process of making an agreement to each other to delay giving smartphones and social 
media to our children to [at least] the end of year 8. The benefits of delaying in a group mean our children avoid harm and 
gain extra, priceless years of childhood. Parents will also know that they are not the only ones delaying these things. An 
alliance only needs 2 families to start but it becomes more powerful the more parents who join and agree that they will 
delay too.  Find out more about our alliance and the movement here. 

Come and join the group, we need you! Simply email us at lisieuxhua@gmail.com, telling us your name and the name, first 
initial and grade of your child/children.  

There are established and new alliances forming across Australia as part of The Heads Up Alliance. This idea is growing with 
parent-led initiatives in the US, Canada, the UK and Mexico. 

 

https://hubs.ly/Q02H1FgW0
https://www.profselenabartlett.com/
https://www.profselenabartlett.com/thriving-minds-podcast
https://events.humanitix.com/mastering-children-s-mental-health-in-the-digital-age
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XzvKFTeB8UxfjJHSDIY1-ang91rUTR0Q/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113440508181050907113&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:lisieuxhua@gmail.com
https://linktr.ee/TheHeadsUpAlliance


 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 

If you’re able to help with any of our events please keep your eye on the volunteer section in School24. Also a reminder that 

if you are volunteering for anything at the school you will need a Working With Children, that the school will need a copy of. 

You can apply for a free volunteer check here https://service.vic.gov.au/services/working-with-children   

 

 

Our first fundraiser for term 3 is 

Fresh Juice Fri-YAY!! 

For $2 students will receive a 

delicious healthy juice to enjoy at 

recess time. 

 

https://service.vic.gov.au/services/working-with-children


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Canteen and Lunch Orders: 

 Thursday Lunch orders: Are to be placed through the Flexischools app by 8.30am on Wednesdays. 

 Friday School canteen orders: Are placed through the School24 app by 6pm on Wednesdays. 

o Steps on how to order through School24 are below 

o Please also note these dates, as there will be no Friday Canteen 

 

 Friday 20 September 

The last day for the canteen will be on Friday 29 Nov 2024 

 

Newsletter advertising 

If you or anyone you know would like to place an ad in our newsletter please see the below information.  
 
Small: A6 148 x105mm 
Medium: A5 148 x 210mm 
Large: A4 297 x 210mm 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


